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Petition to Surf Coast Shire Council 

Date: 
Saturday, July 25, 2015 

Petition Organiser: 
Bob Osburn 

Address: 
 

Telephone number: 
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We, the undersigned, petition Surf Coast Shire Council to leave in place the 
gravel surface on Aireys Street between the Great Ocean Road and Sandy 
Gully. This petition opposes a bitumen surface and other works. We believe 
any changes will attract more traffic, increase vehicle speeds and destroy the 
rural coastal ambience enjoyed by residents. 
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We, the undersigned, petition Surf Coast Shire Council to leave in place the 
gravel surface on Aireys Street between the Great Ocean Road and Sandy 
Gully. This petition opposes a bitumen surface and other works. We believe 
any changes will attract more traffic, increase vehicle speeds and destroy the 
rural coastal ambience enjoyed by residents. 
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LIDDELL Neil A (SVHM) to me 

Dear Mr Osburn, 

As organiser of the petition against sealing Aireys Street, Aireys Inlet, from the Great Ocean Rd to 
Sandy Gully, could you please add my name to the list of objectors. 

I am on holiday in Queensland at the moment, so cannot sign the petition in person. However, I give 

you authority to add my name and address: Neil Liddell,  . 

I also understand that I have been sent a form to complete from the shire but fear this may be due 

back before I return. 

I disagree with the proposal to seal our road and am very concerned about the change in the 

character of the street and likely increase in car speed which would result. 

The unsealed road was one of the features that influenced my wife and I to choose this property and 

a feature we still treasure in maintaining the natural bush feel of the area. 

I understand that residents in Erica Ave may prefer a sealed road as they have purchased their 
properties in a sealed road. 

However, they did so in full knowledge that Aireys St and many of the other roads in the area are 
unsealed. 

If others in Aireys St feel as I do, I see no reason why our street should be changed to suit the 
preference of residents in another street. This part of Aireys St is in fact much quieter than many 
other roads in the area as it is not a through road. 

I would also resent having to pay a substantial cost as I do not feel that this in any way improves our 
amenity 

I would be grateful if you could pass on my views to the shire. 

Regards 

Neil Liddell   

Aireys Inlet 

Sent from my iPhone 

(petitionLiddell) 




